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CAREER FAIR 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to cordially invite you to Career Fair: Season 3, organized by International Indian 

School Ajman, in collaboration with Lifology. This event will highlight the vast array of career 

and available higher education options, showcasing prestigious fields of study such as Medicine, 

Engineering, Business, Commerce, Arts and much more. Your wards also will get an opportunity 

to experience with the profile building possibilities and provisions to study abroad. 

More than 30 local and International Universities/Consultancies have been invited to the 

career fair .The event is scheduled to take place on 22nd June 2024 from 9:30 am till 1:30 pm 

at International Indian School Campus. It will be a great opportunity for grade 10 and 

11 students to network with the various educational institutions to aspire to their higher education 

possibilities. . 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

     Principal 

     Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 

 

 

 

 


